
Contract Support Costs Tribal Consultation Update 

Posted on the IHS Director's Blog on May 2, 2012 

I sent a letter to Tribes to provide an update on the consultation on the 2007 Contract Support Costs 
policy.  Here is a copy of the letter. [PDF - 25KB].   
 
 
  
Margo Kerrigan 
Director 
IHS California Area Office 
(916) 930-3927 Ext. 306 
(916) 837-2449 
 
  
 

http://www.ihs.gov/PublicAffairs/DirCorner/2012_Letters/CSC%20DTLL%2005-01-2012.pdf
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